
 
 

Year 2 

Weekly Learning Letter 

 

 

Date: Week ending 8th March 2024 

This week in Year 2: 

English: 

In English we have been preparing our speeches: Let’s 

save Antarctica! We have used laptops to research what 

Antarctica is like. We have used the book ‘Let’s save 

Antarctica’ to find out what is happening to Antarctica and 

some of the things we can do to save it. We are looking 

forward to sharing our speeches with our reading buddies. 

 

Phonics / Spellings: 

We will be focussing on these words: 

• fast 

• last 

• father 

• class 

• grass 

• pass 

• plant 

• path 

• bath 

Maths / Number: 

In maths we have been using a number line to find out how much more money we 

need to make 100p/£1. 
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We have also been finding change.  

If I bought a book for 16p and gave the shopkeeper 20p, how 

much change would I get? 

 

If I bought another book for 34p and gave the shopkeeper 50p, how much change 

would I get? 

 

If I bought 2 books for 47p and gave the shopkeeper £1, how much change would I 

get?  

     

Reading 

Visit your local bookshop and use your World Book 

Day token to buy a book and read it. There are some 

great books which only cost £1. 

 

Home learning ideas:  

Next week we will begin our DT project: making an egg protector. Look at different 

bags around your home. Which designs do you like? Which do you think would be 

good for an Antarctic explorer? Which do you think would be able to keep an egg 

safe? 

If you have any egg boxes at home, especially unusual ones, please could you bring 

them in on Monday. Thank you! 

Log in to Oddizzi and explore Antarctica: https://www.oddizzi.com/schools/login/   

Username: Kilmorie 

Password: World123 

 

Thank you: 

Thank you to all the parents who helped on Shona’s and Sarah’s trip to Greenwich 

Maritime Museum. We had an amazing time and couldn’t have done the trip without 

your help. 

Thank you to all of you for helping your children choose their outfit for World Book 

Day. It was a great success and the children looked amazing! 

Forthcoming events / trips: 

https://www.oddizzi.com/schools/login/
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Educational visit to Greenwich Maritime Museum 

• Friday 22nd March 2024 – Kate's Class 

Educational visit to Horniman Museum 

• Tuesday 16th April – Shona's Class 

• Thursday 18th April – Kate's and Sarah’s Classes 

 

 

School website: School website 

Please do visit our website, you can find details of forthcoming events on the 

calendar (& you can subscribe to your child/ren’s year group so it will auto update 

your calendar), as well as photos of learning activities including educational visits in 

the photo gallery, read all about recent events and sporting achievements in the 

school news section and much, much more! 

 

Happy learning! 

 

Kate, Sarah and Shona 

 

https://www.kilmorieschool.co.uk/enrichment
https://www.kilmorieschool.co.uk/school-calendar
https://www.kilmorieschool.co.uk/photo-gallery
https://www.kilmorieschool.co.uk/school-news

